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Dear Praying Friends,

We are very thankful to the Lord for blessing us with many opportunities to
serve HIM and others, and we’d like to share some of the highlights, of what
the Lord has allowed us to be a part of, since our last update.

The Lord allowed us to be in five new churches that we'd never been to
before, (for the purpose of meeting with pastors & presenting the missionary
work that the Lord allows us to do). HE also allowed us to help prepare a
large shipping container for Ghana, West Africa. The container is packed with
Bibles, evangelistic materials, and discipleship materials that will be used by
local churches, in their outreach ministries, in the schools and prisons. It will
take approximately 6 to 8 weeks to arrive at its destination, where it will be
met by a team of local church missionaries & pastors for distribution.

The Lord also allowed us to help with the preparation of a few thousand

Christmas stockings and gift bags, for the correctional officers and inmates, at two different correctional
facilities, in Georgia & Tennessee. The stockings and bags contained personal hygiene and toiletry items,
along with candy, gospel tracts, and Scripture booklets. These were distributed between and after
church services that were held at the facilities. 62 people called on the Lord for salvation.

The Lord also allowed us to deliver Bibles and other printed Scriptural materials, to seven different
pastors & missionaries for use in their outreach ministries. We were able to do this as we went back and
forth, during our missionary travels. This action saved these servants of the Lord from having to pay high
shipping & handling charges. We were able to make five pickups also, (mostly of items donated for the
Christmastime outreach). During all of this, the Lord let us participate in missions meetings at three
different churches. HE also allowed me to preach three times, in two different correctional facilities, in
two cities in Mississippi, under the direction of the pastors of local churches who have ongoing outreach
ministries in these areas.

| know I've mentioned this before, but please try to make time to come by the home office facility, in
Cleveland, TN, and see for yourselves, some of the great things the Lord is doing through this ministry.
We're very thankful for you that think of us, pray for us, and give financially to support us, so that the
lost can have the Gospel of Jesus Christ brought to them, and so that believers can grow in grace and in
the knowledge of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. Thank you for giving to missions & world
evangelism. Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!
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